
March 2021 Ways and Means 

With Covid impacts and the recent February freezing temperatures, the Roanoke Food 

Pantry has continued to see increased need for food, pantry items and utility assistance 

to help assist impacted families in our community.  During our March SNC luncheon 

meeting we will be collecting food, pantry items as well as monetary donations to help 

support the Roanoke Food Pantry.  

Items needed include: 

Canned goods 

Pasta, Macaroni and Cheese, Hamburger Helper, Spaghetti Sauce 

Boxed dinners 

Canned meat 

Cereal, Oatmeal 

Peanut Butter 

Dog/Cat food 

Paper towels/Toilet paper 

Monetary donations for utility assistance (checks payable to Roanoke Food Pantry) 

 

Please bring your items to the March Dinner and we will deliver to the food pantry. If you 

are unable to attend the March Dinner, we will have a separate drop off/donation 

collection date on Wednesday, March 24th from 12-1 pm at the Tom Thumb parking lot 

on White Chapel/Southlake Blvd in Southlake. Thank you for helping SNC support the 

Roanoke Food Pantry and local families in need during these trying times. 

 

 

SNC Scholarship Fund 

During the month of March we will continue our efforts to raise funds for SNC 

Scholarships. The scholarship application process is open now on our website for 

students to apply. Through our member’s generous donations we have raised $4400 to 

date!! What fantastic news and a credit to our members! We are truly excited about our 

progress and grateful to all who have contributed! Our goal is to raise $5000 and we are 

so close to achieving that and being able to award 5 scholarships just as we did in 

2020. What an achievement for SNC if we were able to award 5 scholarships again this 

year!! If you have not had a chance to donate to the scholarship fund it’s not to late! 

Checks can be mailed to Lisa Hill (her address is in Wild Apricot). Please make checks 

payable to SNCCF. Thank you for helping SNC make a difference for these students. 


